
 

   

 

                               16.08.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 

Dear Clients and Partners, 
      
      I am delighted to reach out with the latest updates on our operations and upcoming events 
at Centravis.  
 
     At Centravis, we continue to maintain a stable operational environment. Our energy and 
water supplies are consistently reliable, ensuring uninterrupted production processes. Our 
equipment is functioning flawlessly, with no issues reported, supporting our commitment to 
deliver top-quality products efficiently. The dedication and motivation of our team at Centravis 
remain high, as they are well-equipped and ready to meet and excel in any challenges that might 
arise. 
 
     Seizing the opportunity, I want to remind you about our participation in the ADIPEC 2024 
exhibition. As the event date draws near, our preparations are in full swing. We are excited to 
invite you to visit us at stand 10800 in hall 10, where we will be showcasing our latest 
innovations in stainless steel technology. This year, we are particularly proud to introduce 
BalevSteel, a revolutionary product designed for high-pressure applications that offers a lighter, 
more efficient alternative to traditional materials. 
 
     Thank you for your ongoing trust and partnership with Centravis. Your support is 
fundamental to our continuous drive for excellence and innovation. We are eager to keep 
advancing our shared goals and exploring new opportunities together. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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